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photo 1:  One of the two entrances from highway 79. Two metal post remain at end on culvert. 
 

photo 2:  The culvert at the beginning of the access road has not been removed. 
 



 

Inspection Photos: API# 05-001-08400  

Date: June 20, 2017 

 

Page 2 of 4 
 

photo 3:  Facing north at the former tank battery site. 
 

photo 4:  The crop growth has not adequately established at the former tank battery site. The 3.5’ 
shovel indicates crop height. 
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photo 5:  There is gravel that remains at the former tank battery site. 
 

photo 6:  Facing south toward the former tank battery site. 
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photo 7:  Facing east toward the well site. The crop has not re-established in this area (approx. 60’x30’). 
 

photo 8:  Facing toward the surrounding crop growth. The 3.5’ shovel indicates crop height. 


